
Wednesday 12th August 2020 7.00 pm 

AGENDA 

• Apologies  -  Glen Jennings 

• Agreement of Minutes 11th June 20220  

• Treasurers Report 

• Matters arising from previous  minutes 

None 

• New Items  -  (Answered in red , but, for discussion if required)  

 

Items raised by members with Jeremy Baker 

Captaincy applications...Kev and Martin to send email 

In Hand 

Agm? Possibility there may not be one...what happens? 

We can only plan for it,  we will have to see what the regulations are nearer the 
time 

Netting in front of 16th Tee 

Please see Martin’s Email of 30th June .   

Social distancing being completely ignored 

The vast majority of members are adhering to the rules.  

People allowed to play in wrong attire from 1st tee 

ME acknowledges that the occasional “culprit” may slip through the net.  The 
shop staff are extremely busy at present, due to extra sanitising etc. 

Update tvs in bar 

When it is safe to reintroduce the touch screens, we will see the leader boards for 
comps back in place.  For the meanwhile, we will have to wait for the comp to 
close to see the results. 

 



 

Handicapping.....what is happening? 

Paperwork has now been received , but, with 3 months to go, this has taken a 
slight “Back Burner mode”. 

Driving range mats 

Some are getting a bit tatty and coming free from the fixing points  PH 

Part of normal ongoing maintenance 

Bunkers  

Some bunkers are getting very low on sand, can they please be topped up PD 

ME. In hand 

 

 

• Items raised Requiring Discussion/Agreement 

Use of Committee funds during Captains Day.  

JB has asked whether he could use the committee grant (usually used to fund the 
evening} to fund extras during the day for the benefit of the members.     

For discusssion 

Captains day...putting comp etc 
Update required 

Out of bounds on 13 

For Discusssion 

Items raised by SW 

1. 7-Jun-20     SimonW:   I see that on the Medal list last night it was full and this 
morning there are 4 spaces. This is on top of those who already had signed up then 
withdrawn, which enabled some on the reserve list to then get a slot.  



This must be very frustrating to members who play competitions regularly but 

missed the available spaces and might have given up trying. With Club Champs 

coming up I’d have been gutted if I couldn't have got a space. 

Whilst some will have genuine reason for pulling out I’m sure that others withdrew 

simply because it’s raining. 

Please can we re-advertise the penalty for a no-show and consider punitive 

measures for pulling out <24-hours before the competition? 

I appreciate that this is an administrative burden (headache even) but the current 

position does seem to be open to abuse. 

Discussion Point 

2. 14-Jul-20    SimonW:   This year we had an unusually narrow window if 6-shots 
between Kev’s 75 and the 16-player (plus equals) cut-off at 81 in Round 1 of the Club 
Champs.  

It’s not unreasonable to suggest that someone 7-shots back might have played a 

blinder in Round 2 with those with better scores From Saturday perhaps not doing so 

well on Sunday. 

Would it be better perhaps to say 16-players and equals or within 8-shots of the 

leader, whichever has the bigger field? 

I know this would increase the Round 2 field some years but not to an 

unmanageable number. 

Discussion Point 

Priority booking for members at the weekend before 12.00. PH   

Discussion point 

 

Date of next meeting 

 


